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 A new 13-week session of 
GriefShare will begin on 
January 10th. GriefShare is 
a Christian based support 
group for those 

experiencing grief after the loss of a loved one. The 
sessions are facilitated by Holly Pote and are held on 
Tuesday evenings at 6:30 p.m. in the Living Water 
Café. Please pass along this information if you have a 
friend or family member who might benefit from this 
support group. If you would like more information 
about GriefShare, you can check out their website or 
call the church office. 
 

Jo Langer delivered 90!! more chemo caps to the 
Hillman Cancer Center. They have a basket at the 
entrance, offering the caps to any clients who come 

through the doors. The Mission 
Stitchers thank everyone who has 
been so busy crocheting, knitting 
and sewing. We are “Blessed to 
be a Blessing!” 

FIRST LIGHT       
E-NEWS FROM MUNCY FIRST UNITED METHODIST CHURCH  

-Touch-A-Heart: Gifts are due 
December 18th.  Please deliver them to 
the Welcome Center.  
 
-December Worship: 
  *December 18th 10:45 & 2:00 – 
    Cantata. (No 8:15 or 9:30 services.  
     No live stream) 
  *December 24th 3:30 & 8:00 – 
    Christmas Eve services. 8:00 
    service will be live streamed. 
  *December 25th 10:00 a.m. – 
     Christmas morning service. (no 
     8:15 or 9:30 services. No live 
     stream) 
 
-The Christmas Offering will be 
collected during the two Christmas Eve 
services. Half will go to the Salvation 
Army and half will go to the Pastor’s 
Discretionary Fund. You may donate at 
any time using your Christmas offering 
envelope or a red/white special offering 
envelope found in the pews or on the 
Connection Tables.  
 
-Mission presentation by Judy and 
Bryan Hollinger on December 17th at 1:30 
p.m. in the Living Water Café. 
 
-2023 Offering Envelopes are now 
available in the Welcome Center. Contact 
Barry Grove at 
facilities@firstumcmuncy.org or 570-447-
0514 if you are not on the list and would 
like to have offering envelopes for 2023.  

-The JAM Ministry is looking for more 
volunteers to help in the nursery during 
the 10:30-11:45 time slot. Contact JAM at 
jam@firstumcmuncy.org or call the 
church office to volunteer.  
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